1/23/91 5:06 PM

William Thornton, M.D.

Code CB

Subject: Blood Pressure Records

Dear Bill:

I am writing to formally request copies of blood pressure data on flight subjects. This information will be an appreciated augmentation to our current meager inflight records. We have only obtained DSO 603 on two subjects to date. We do have this manifested on multiple subjects for upcoming missions. Nevertheless, as you appreciate, the larger the data base the more valid will be any conclusions drawn.

The requested records will be handled in confidence and stored in locked cabinets as are all such sensitive records. All procedures will be in accordance with current management instructions. Please work out any required details with Dr. John Charles. Thank you for offering to provide this information.

Sincerely,

Charles F. Sawin, Ph.D.

EDO Project Scientist